
 

  
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

CITY OF BAYSWATER 

PROPOSED HEALTH LOCAL LAW 2023 

The Council of the City of Bayswater has proposed to make a new City of Bayswater 

Health Local Law 2023.  

The purpose of the Health Local Law 2023 is to provide for the regulation of issues 

that may adequately affect public health or otherwise cause a nuisance within the City 

of Bayswater.  

The effect of the Health Local Law 2023 is to prescribe obligations and requirements 

that apply to the owners or occupiers of land in order to reduce unacceptable risks to 

public health or undue effects on the amenity of surrounding residents within the City 

of Bayswater.  

A copy of the proposed local law may be inspected at and obtained from: 

 City of Bayswater Civic Centre  61 Broun Avenue, Morley  

 Bayswater Public Library 25 King William Street, Bayswater  

 Morley Public Library 240 Walter Road West, Morley 

 Maylands Public Library  28 Eighth Avenue, Maylands  

A copy of the proposed local law may also be obtained from the City's website at 

www.bayswater.wa.gov.au/drafthealthll 

Submissions about the proposed local law may be made in writing either via email to 

mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au or by mail addressed to the Chief Executive Officer City 

of Bayswater, PO Box 467, Morley 6943. 

Submissions must be made to the City of Bayswater by 5pm on Friday 2 June 2022. 

 
 
 
JEREMY EDWARDS 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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